
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, December 12, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Happy second week of Advent!! 
We wait in joyful hope. 
 
 
The students  are busily preparing for their 
upcoming Christmas Concert on December 13 
at 6:00 p.m. in the Church.  Students are to 
wear dress up clothes. Students are to be in 
their seats at Church by 5:45. 
 
We moved the concert to 6:00 so families can 
also attend  the Twelve Days of Christmas at 
the Borough building. 
 
Next week we will have an early dismissal on 
Thursday due to the Christmas Holiday. 
 
Dismissal will begin at 11:20 with students 
who ride a van, 11:25 with students who ride a 
bus, and 11:30 with students who have parent 
transportation. 
 
Christmas Vacation will be from Friday,  
December 20th until January 2nd.  School will 
reopen on Wednesday, January 3rd. 
 
The Bishop Carroll Ambassadors will visit our 
students on Wednesday, December 20th.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
December 
 
 
13 — Christmas Concert—6:00 
 
14 – Mass—2nd Grade—8:15 
14 – Advent Confessions for grades 6,7,8. 
 
19 – Sweater Day  
 
21 – Early Dismissal beginning at 11:20 a.m. 
 
22 -31 — Christmas Vacation 
 
January 
 
1,2 – No School 
 
3 – School reopens 
 

School Mass 
 

This week our second  graders will be  
hosting the Mass.  
 
The students will be discussing the 
“Kingdom of Heaven is Near” 
 
 

Advent Family Prayer 
 
God of Love, 
Your son Jesus, is your  
greatest gift to us. He is a sign 
of your love. 
Help us walk in that love  
during the weeks of Advent. 
As we wait and prepare for his 
coming. 
We pray in the name of Jesus, 
our Savior. 
 
Amen 
 
 


